
From: Perez, Tamara
To: Celeste, Merry E
Cc: Clark, Sara; Meador, Robert C; Fechter, David D
Subject: RE: 437046 1 Phase 3 ATMS at various locations- State Funded Grant Agreement
Date: Monday, April 08, 2019 9:48:06 AM

Merry,
 
This is a boilerplate agreement and we cannot remove or revise the indemnification provision.
 
Thanks,
Tamara Perez, FCCM
Local Programs Coordinator
Florida Department of Transportation
11201 N McKinley Drive, MS 7-350
Tampa, FL 33612
813-975-6428
 
 

From: Celeste, Merry E [mailto:mceleste@co.pinellas.fl.us] 
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 2:28 PM
To: Perez, Tamara <Tamara.Perez@dot.state.fl.us>
Cc: Clark, Sara <Sara.Clark@dot.state.fl.us>; Meador, Robert C <rmeador@co.pinellas.fl.us>;
 Fechter, David D <ddfechter@co.pinellas.fl.us>
Subject: RE: 437046 1 Phase 3 ATMS at various locations- State Funded Grant Agreement
 

EXTERNAL SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments.

 
Hi Tamara,
 
Section 14 of the agreement requires the County to indemnify FDOT, which is in conflict with County
 resolution 06-70.  Can FDOT revise the agreement to remove the indemnification requirement to be
 in accordance with 06-70?
 
Thank you,
 
Merry Celeste
Public Works
14 S. Ft. Harrison Ave., 4th Floor
727-464-3185
 

From: Perez, Tamara [mailto:Tamara.Perez@dot.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 3:31 PM
To: Meador, Robert C <rmeador@co.pinellas.fl.us>
Cc: Celeste, Merry E <mceleste@co.pinellas.fl.us>; Clark, Sara <Sara.Clark@dot.state.fl.us>
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Subject: 437046 1 Phase 3 ATMS at various locations- State Funded Grant Agreement
 
Rob,
 
Attached is the State Funded Grant Agreement for Phase 3 ATMS Project. Please review the
 agreement thoroughly and let me know if you have any questions and/or comments. After
 your review is complete and if you have no comments, please move forward with having the
 agreement executed. Please returned a pdf copy of the partially executed agreement to me
 by June 3, 2019.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
Tamara Perez, FCCM
Local Programs Coordinator
Florida Department of Transportation
11201 N McKinley Drive, MS 7-350
Tampa, FL 33612
813-975-6428
 
 


